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Oregon has been a leader in helping Americans exercise their right to vote. Mail-in 

voting helps those citizens who have trouble getting to the polls on a work day due to 

age, health conditions, and/or family and work responsibilities. Forcing people to 

have to default to in-person voting is a step in the wrong direction and primarily 

serves those who want to silence their fellow Oregonians. 

 


